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Phone: 1300 482 651  
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au   

Dear staff, parents and carers, 

Following an inspection on Tuesday 27 August 2024, suspected mould was found in a 
storeroom in Building J at Terrigal Public School. 

Access to the storeroom was restricted. As an added precaution, the adjacent Year 3 
classroom was also closed and classes were relocated to the library.  

An independent hygienist will undertake air monitoring and provide advice on potential mould 
remediation tomorrow (Wednesday 28 August).  

The rooms will remain out of bounds until we receive test results and further advice from the 
hygienist.   

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and local community is our highest priority.  

We will continue to keep the community updated. 

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.   
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